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Center for Judicial Accountabil ity, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [elena@udgewatch.org]

Sent: Thursday, April 24,2008 8:10 AM

To: 'sburbank@law.upenn.edu'

Cc: 'sanderson@ajs.org'; 'cgray@ajs.org'

Subject: Query: AJS Posting of your May 27,2004 Letter to the Editor of the New York Times

Dear Professor Burbank:

The American Judicature Society's website posts your important, clarifying May 27,2004 letter to the editor about
the Breyer Committee, responding to The New YOfk Times editorial of the same date entitled "Judicial Ethics
IJnder Revievi'. Not indicated is whether this letter to the editor was ever published by The Times.

ln searching The Times website, I have been unable to find your letter to the editor in any form Did The Times
publish anyversion of it? Do you know if The Tim-es published any letters responding to its May 27, 2OO4
editorial, oiher than that of House Judiciary Committee Chairman F. James Sensenbrenner, on June 2,2004,
under the title "Judicial Ethics"?

As I am finalizing a letter to Times Publisher Arthur Sulzberger, Jr. about Times' coverage of the Breyer
Committee, etc., I would appreciate a response from you - or from American Judicature Socie$ - as soon as
possible.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)
(914) 421-1200

cc: American Judicature Society -
Seth Andersen, Executive Vice President
Cynthia Gray, Director/AJS Center for Judicial Ethics

4/24/2008
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Center for Judicial Accountabil i ty, Inc. (CJA)

From: Centerfor Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [elena@udgewatch.org]
Sent: Thursday, Apri l24,2008 8:15 AM

To: 'sandersen@ajs.org'

Subject: Query: AJS Posting of your May 27,2004 Letter to the Editor of the New York Times

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [mailto:elena@judgewatch.org]
Sent: Thursday, April24,2008 B:10 AM
To:'sburbank@law.upenn.edu'
Cc:'sanderson@ajs.org';'cgray@ajs.org'
Subject: Query: AJS Posting of your May 27, 2004 Letter to the Editor of the New York Times

Dear Professor Burbank:

The American Judicature Society's website posts your important, clarifying May 27 ,2004 letter to the editor about
the Breyer Committee, responding to I'he Neyrl&rKTines editorial of the same date entitled "Judicial Ethics
Under Revienl'. Not indicated is whether this letter to the editor was ever published by The TnOeC.

In searching The Times website, I have been unable to find your letter to the editor in any form. Did The Timq_s
publish any version of it? Do you know if Iie Times published any letters responding to its May 27,2004
editorial, other than that of House Judiciary Committee Chairman F. James Sensenbrenner, on June 2,2004,
under the title "Judicial Ethics"?

As I am finalizing a letter to Times Publisher Arthur Sulzberger, Jr. about Times' coverage of the Breyer
Committee, etc., I would appreciate a response from you - or from American Judicature Society - as soon as
possible.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
(914) 421-1200

cc: American Judicature Society -
Seth Andersen, Executive Vice President
Cynthia Gray, Director/AJS Center for Judicial Ethics

4/24/2008


